
Reply from the General Secretariat of the European Council 

 

From: NOREPLY_PUBLICINFO@consilium.europa.eu  
Sent: woensdag 20 februari 2019 16:11  
To: abronkhorst@drugspeaceinstitute.org  
Subject: Reply to your question Consilium InfoPublic (from 30/01/2019)  
 
 
Dear Mr Bronkhorst Büller,  
 
The General Secretariat of the Council of the European Union, which assists the European Council 
and the Council of the EU, acknowledges receipt of your message and enclosures addressed to the 
President and members of the European Council.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
The Public Information Service 
General Secretariat of the Council of the European Union  
Tel: +32 (0) 2 281 56 50  
E-mail: www.consilium.europa.eu/infopublic  
 
Disclaimer: The information provided has been prepared by the Public Information Service of the 
General Secretariat of the Council of the EU and may not be regarded as constituting an official 
position of the Council.  
 
 
********  
 
 
Initial question: E-mail & enclosures addressed to President Tusk and members of the European 
Council from the Drugs Peace Institute (DPI) regarding their concerns about drugs policy. 


